
                              

                              

 

Rode Heath Primary School 
Heath Avenue, Rode Heath, 

Stoke on Trent, ST7 3RY 

Telephone: 01270 314414 

    E-mail Address: admin@rodeheath.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mr John Frankland 

 

Inspiring learning; nurturing minds; achieving for life  
 

 

                                                                                                                                  

Hot School Snack - Reception 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

A hot morning snack will be available from the school kitchen from Monday 11th September 2023. This will consist of a single 

round of toast (25p). 

 

**Snacks must be ordered in advance via the form below and must be the same days every week (it is not possible to 

swap and change days on a weekly basis) 

 

Please complete and return your order form with the correct amount in cash, clearly labelled with your child’s name and 

year group and return by Friday 8th September at the latest. 

 

Kind regards  

John Frankland 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 
                                                                     Hot School Snack Order Form 

 

 Name:………………………………………..…..                                  Year Group: ……………… 

 

Week 

Commencing 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Total 

 Toast Toast Toast Toast Toast  

11.09.23       

18.09.23       

25.09.23       

02.10.23       

09.10.23       

16.10.23       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                       Total 
 

Please note: Unfortunately, there isn’t the admin capacity to check and reimburse monies if a child is off for an odd 

day due to illness etc… Should a child be off for a week or more this will be credited on the following order form.   
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